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Dear Patient

Change to your Cholesterol Reducing Medication

You are currently taking Fenofibrate tablets which belongs to a class of medicines called fibrates. The national guideline for Lipid Modification has been recently updated. As part of the update, fibrates are no longer recommended for the prevention of cardiovascular disease. 

So, in line with NICE recommendations, we would like to stop your Fenofibrate. We will be continuing your Atorvastatin at a dose of 20mg daily.

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate in contacting the surgery and we can arrange to call you back. 

If you are happy for this change to go ahead, you do not need to do anything else.


Yours sincerely
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